
Jackie Boschok 
14515 42nd Drive SE 
Snohomish, WA 98296-8414 
 
 
September 4, 2008 
 
Employee Benefits Security Administration 
  
 
 
Dear Employee Benefits Security Administration: 
 
Thank you for proposing rules that require the disclosure of 401(k) 
fees.   
I am worried that these fees could eat into my retirement savings 
without my knowledge and leave me inadequately prepared for retirement.  
Below are recommendations that I think would make the 401(k) fee 
regulations even stronger. 
 
Many employees do not have internet access, so no one should be 
required to rely on the Internet to learn important information about 
their 401(k) plans.  Information about 401(k) fees should not be sent 
by e-mail, unless employees specifically ask to receive the information 
electronically. 
 
I urge you to strengthen the fee disclosure regulations to ensure that 
employees receive adequate information about the hidden costs of their 
401(k) plans to help them prepare for retirement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jackie Boschok 
206-890-1009 


